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1.
	
County Councillor Matthew Salter




	
Item 12 - Knott End to Fleetwood Ferry
	
With regards to the item on the Knott End Ferry, does the Cabinet Member for Highways and Transport share my view that this form of public transport provides an immensely valuable service to residents of Knott End, Over-Wyre and Fleetwood, complimenting other forms of public transport, substantially reducing journey times between Knott End and Fleetwood, providing an environmentally friendly option and boosting the local economy?

	
County Councillor Charles Edwards





